OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION FOR 

NON-ROUTINE OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE

NOTIFICATION DATE-  15 April 2010
PROJECT-  The Dalles
RESPONSE DATE- No response required, but comments are always welcome.
Description of the problem- Battelle JSAT receivers are to be installed in The Dalles forebay by boat to cover gap at units 8 and 9 pier noses. These could not be installed during the original installation due to unit outage restrictions. They will be shallow hydrophones which do not require dive work for installation.
Type of outage required- Sluiceway chaingate 5-3 needs to be closed by crane for approximately 1 day to allow safe boat access during pipe installation. Sluiceway gates at units 1 and 18 will remain open per Fish Passage Plan. The third gate at unit 18 will be opened to compensate for chaingate 5-3 closure.
Impact on facility operation- Sluiceway intake gate 5-3 closures and Units 8,9,SS1,SS2 outage.
Length of time for repairs- ~1 day.
Expected impacts on fish passage – Expected minimal. Spillway will be operating at 40% river flow. Sluiceway passes ~10% spring juvenile dam passage during spillway operation. Three sluicegates will remain open at each unit 1 and 18.  Therefore the total number of gates will remain open resulting in same volume of sluiceway flow. Units 1 and 18 will also remain in operation during this period, per Fish Passage Plan.
Comments from agencies- 
Final results- activity occurred as noted above.
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